
Just To Let You Know... 
Reception - Week 2 

Friday  26th April  

Dear Parents,  

We have had a great week in school. This week we have 
been learning about the different parts of a plant and writ-
ing instructions on how to plant a seed.  

On Wednesday we explored the adventure trail. The chil-
dren loved going on all the equipment including the tyres, 
ropes, wigwams, climbing wall and balancing beams. We 
had a lot of fun and are looking forward to spending more 
time there this term.  

Yesterday your child went home with a letter about our 
trip to the Look Out Centre in Bracknell on 1st July. If you 
are able to join us on this trip please let Beccy or Hayley 
know. Thank you!  

Take a look at our baby photo reminder box and please 
send one in. You could even show your children some pho-
tos of when you were younger—do they look similar to 
their baby photos?  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Love, Hayley, Beccy, and the rest of the team x 

Dates for your diary… 

6th May—Bank Holiday Monday  

14th May—Chicks arrive  

17th May—Stay and Play 

24th May—FLUFFY Friday  

27th– 31st May—Half term  

24th June—Midsummer holiday  

1st July—Trip to the Look Out Centre—more 
details to follow  

23rd July—End of term  

Other Bits and Bobs…  
Following our visit from the library they have been in touch to tell us about events they are running this term. Check the link if you 
are interested https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/libraries/your-library/find-your-nearest/guildford/events-and-activities   

In PE we are practicing fundamental movement skills including throwing and catching. Here are two games you could play at home 
to practice. Practise bouncing a ball on the ground. Bend your knees, watch the ball and use two hands to catch it. Throwing and 
catching with a family member or friend. Aim for their stomach when you throw. Stand close together and move further away as 
your throwing and catching becomes more accurate.  

Gardening…  

We’re going to be setting up a planting station 
outside. As you buy compost for your gardens, 
please consider donating a bag 
(or more!) of peat-free compost 
to Reception. We’d also wel-
come any other gardening 
equipment. Thank you so 
much!  

Tricky words... 

Yesterday your child came home with a tricky 
word sheet. This has the 8 new tricky words we 
have learnt this term. 

We have learnt 4 new tricky words this week. 
They are some, come, 
love and do. Please 
continue to practise all 
tricky words at home.  

Baby photos…  

This weekend, we’d love you to have a look for a ba-
by photo of your child that they can bring into 
school—or email to Beccy/Hayley so we can print 
them out. Over the next few weeks, we’re going to be 
thinking about how we’ve grown and changed as 
we’ve got older.  

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/libraries/your-library/find-your-nearest/guildford/events-and-activities

